To: All parties and independent Members.

From: The Chairperson of the Committee on Procedures.

Date: 6 April 2020

MEMBERS’ STATEMENTS

On 16 March 2020, | wrote to all parties and independent Members to seek their views on
the arrangement for Members’ Statements should the Committee on Procedures decide to
bring forward any necessary changes to Standing Orders.

| wish to inform you that the Committee has agreed to postpone its Inquiry on Members’
Statements until the current circumstances relating to Covid-19 have abated.

I will write to you again once the Committee has recommenced its Inquiry.





